
 
 

 

 
 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

June 13, 2024 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Scott W. Moore, Executive Director 
    Office of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
FROM:    Carrie M. Safford, Secretary      
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-24-0008 –  

REQUEST TO SOLICIT FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF TWO 
NEW MEMBERS ON THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 
REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 

 
 
The Commission has approved the request from the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards (ACRS) for the solicitation of two new ACRS Members, as well as the 
corresponding draft Federal Register notice. 
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